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IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
2, March 14, 1994 REFER TO: M940301A,

OFFICE OF THE
SECRFTARY

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Dirco r for Operations

k-
FROM: Samuel J. ChilP, ,etary

4

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON PROPOSED
CHANGES TO PART 100 (SECY-94-017), 10:00
A.M., TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 1994, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the IIRC staff on the proposed
changes to 10 CFR Part 100.

The Commission will provide additional guidance on this topic in
the SRM based on SECY-94-017,
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Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OCA
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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